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Galloway Township, NJ- The Stockton Chamber Players will bring together the Bay-Atlantic 
Symphony String Quartet and the Stockton College Chamber Orchestra for a free concert on 
Thursday, Dec. 4, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. in the Alton Auditorium, on the college’s main Galloway 
campus.   

The Stockton Chamber Players, which were revived earlier this year, originally existed from 
1975 to 1997 as part of the Stockton Performing Arts program and featured performances by 
Stockton music faculty in concerts of chamber music.  

Under the leadership of Dr. Christopher DiSanto, associate professor of Music and coordinator 
of the Classical Music Studies program, the Stockton Chamber Players are bringing together 
the Bay-Atlantic Symphony String Quartet and the Stockton College Chamber Orchestra to 
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The Stockton Chamber Players engage the community by bringing heightened awareness and 
visibility to the Music program on and off-campus, by offering students a unique, side-by-side 
mentorship/internship opportunity and allowing the college to collaborate with professional 
musicians, which in turn brings 
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